
Bill Summary 

H.F. 4214 
As Introduced 

 Subject State Fish Hatcheries 

 Authors Hansen, R. and Lee, F. 

 Analyst Janelle Taylor 

 Date March 18, 2024 

Summary 

This bill would require the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to install continuous water-
quality monitoring devices at all state fish hatcheries to monitor incoming and outgoing water. 
It would also modify a previous fiscal year 2024 appropriation for modernizing fish hatcheries 
to provide that up to an unspecified amount of the appropriation is for installing the monitoring 
devices. 
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